Draft Email: 

Dear {Site Director or Contact name},
My name is (your name) and I am the (your title) at (place of work}.  We are working closely with out-of-school time programs to implement the Empower program and improve the health and wellness of children in (your community). If your program is licensed, chances are you participate in Empower. Empower offers a 50% reduction in your licensing fees in exchange for voluntarily adopting 10 Standards. If your program is not licensed, Empower is a great opportunity to strengthen the health of the children in your care. We would like to offer our services at no cost to your program and staff.
What do our services offer you? 

· Free staff training hours that can meet licensing and Empower Program requirements

· Resources to support healthy practices for staff and youth

· Support in strengthening the quality of your care, especially when it comes to creating healthy futures

We hope you will reach out to us to talk further about how our services can benefit your program. 
Thank you for your time. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. I can be reached by phone at {phone number} or by email at {email address}. I will reach out to you next week if I don’t hear from you first. 
Sincerely,

{name}
{your title}
